
 

 

  

Ongoing night and weekend work and traffic changes on 
Gardeners Road and Kent Road, Mascot in August 2020 

Work continues on Gardeners Road and Kent Road to finalise the road surface 
upgrades in Mascot. 

What we're doing 
From Monday 3 August to Wednesday 19 August, various shifts of night work and 

weekend day work will take place to install median kerbs, traffic islands and mill and 
place new asphalt on sections of the roadway.  

Equipment used during the work will include lighting towers, hand tools, vacuum 
trucks, excavators, asphalt milling equipment, asphalt paver, plate compactor, 
potholing truck, road saws, bucket trucks, generators, and traffic management and 
construction vehicles. 

This work must take place at night and on weekends, outside of standard 
construction hours, due to the road closures and traffic approvals required.  A map 
showing the work shifts and locations of the work during each night work shift is 
provided overleaf. 

How this affects you 
 Lane closures will be in place on Gardeners Road and Kent Road for the 

duration of all night shifts between 9pm and 5am with one lane traffic 
maintained in each direction.  

 A partial road closure will be implemented at the intersection of Gardeners 
Road and Bourke Road/ Street from 10 pm 14 August to 6pm 16 August 

2020  (Gardeners Road will flow each direction with Bourke Road and Bourke 
Street closed). Detours will be in place around this closure. 

 
Please see the map overleaf for further details. 
 

Access to driveways located on Gardeners Road and Kent Road will be maintained 
for residents and businesses at all times. Residents and businesses will be required 
to provide their address to traffic control to be permitted through the road closure to their property. Traffic control 
personnel, signage, and reduced speed limits will be in place to assist residents and road users through the traffic 
changes.  
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 When  
Night work:  
Monday 3 August to 
Wednesday 19 August, 9pm 
to 5am 
 
Weekend work:  
Saturday 8 & Sunday 9 
August, Saturday 15 & 
Sunday 16 August - 8am to 
6pm 

 
To be kept updated of 
cancelled or postponed 
work, please subscribe to 
weekly updates by emailing 
your name and address to 
info@newm5.com.au. 

 

 

 

We speak  
your language 
 

Need an interpreter? 

Call the Translating and  
Interpreting Service on  
131 450. 
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Minimising impact on residents 

Every effort will be made to minimise noise and light spill associated with this work by scheduling noisy work to take place 
early in the night where possible, turning off equipment and vehicles when not in use and using non-tonal reversing 
beepers on all machinery. Traffic control on Gardeners Road will be setup away from residential properties where 
possible to minimise light and noise disruption. 

To be kept updated of cancelled or postponed work, or if you have any questions about this work or the associated 
detours or would like to make a complaint, please call 1800 660 248 (toll free) and ask to speak to a member of the New 
M5 community engagement team or email info@newm5.com.au.   

 Night and weekend work schedule for the month of August 2020 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Road Closures / Detours for Partial Road Closure on Gardeners Road Between 14-16 
August 

  


